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We are excited to announce that we will soon begin sending brief, optional follow-up

surveys to users after they call our Help Desk.

These surveys will be sent to your SameGoal email and will provide the opportunity to

share feedback about your experience working with our team.

At SameGoal, we are committed to delivering exceptional support, and your input helps

us improve. If you receive a call-in survey email after speaking with one of our Help Desk

representatives, we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment to complete it.


